NASHVILLE DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMISSION WORK SESSION
TUESDAY, JUNE 27, 2023

Commission Members present: Vice-President Phil Stephens, Member Bruce Gould, Member
Michele Wedel, Member Tona Martin and Member Shelly Benson. Commission Members not
present: President Jocelyn Hawkins, Member Alyn Brown, Member Lance Miller and Member
Melissa Parker. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Town Manager Sandie
Jones and Indiana Landmarks Representatives Alex Brooks.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1. CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order at 10:03am by Vice-President Stephens. Discussion of temporary

structures and food trucks.

Discussion of approval for events at the Brown County 4-H Fairgrounds. Member Gould feels
that the Fair Board should be the entity responsible for approving what events happen there,
including food trucks. Even though it is annexed into Town limits, the Fair Board should be the
responsible party.

Member Gould will write up a guideline to be reviewed at the next work session. If approved by
the DRC they will send to the Town Attorney for approval.

Member Benson requested that any food truck should provide their own trash cans.

Discussion of where food trucks could be placed. Only on private property, such as parking lots
(IGA, Bear Hardware, Andy Tilton’s parking lot).

Discussion of creating a food truck zone map indicating where food trucks were allowed. Also
discussed sound/noise, lighting, seating and number of food trucks allowed for the season.

Discussed number of days for food trucks and what type of licensing they would need: 3days, 30
days or 60 days. How many current food trucks have been approved? Administration Manager
Carr believes there have been 5.

With no other business to discuss, Vice-President Stephens adjourned the Work Session.

Work Session adjourned at 11:13a.m.
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